Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 3:02 PM

To: ‘Hodgson, Scott A’

Cc: ‘johnahlgrimm@yahoo.com’

Subject: Notice to Proceed & Approval: Variance to s. NR 141.07, WAC for Ahlgrimm Explosives Co Inc - Prill

Area, BRRTS #02-45-558037

Scott,

This is your notice to proceed with the work proposed in the Supplemental NR 716 Site Investigation Work Plan for
BRRTS #02-45-558037, received 12/14/17, including installation of an off-site monitoring well in fractured bedrock.

In May 2015, the DNR Drinking & Groundwater Program reviewed the initial proposal for alternative construction of
monitoring wells at this site. An approval was emailed on May 5, 2015. This e-mail also serves as approval for the
requested variance to s. NR 141.07, Wis. Adm. Code to allow use of 1” diameter PVC pipe where the contaminant of
concern is nitrates and the screen will be placed in fractured bedrock.

Please call or e-mail with any further questions.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jennifer Borski

Hydrogeologist — Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E. County Road Y, STE 700, Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731
Phone: (920) 424-7887

Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853
jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov
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